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FOREST SCHOOL 

We are currently looking for 

donations for our Forest School. If 

anyone has any old pots, pans and 

kitchen utensils we would be very 

grateful if you could bring them into 

school.  

 

We are also looking for a shed to 

store our Forest School equipment 

in. If anyone is able to donate one 

this would be very much 

appreciated.  

 

Thank you 

TOWELS 

We would appreciate donations 

of old towels for our Early Years.  

 

If anyone has any that they are 

happy to donate we would really 

appreciate it.  

 

Thank you 



                       

 

                                         

 

 

 

                          

HAIR DRYERS AND STRAIGHTENERS 

We kindly ask for donations of old hair dryers 

and straighteners to set up a salon in Early 

Years. Any donations would be much 

appreciated.  

 

Thank you 



                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

   

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

               PE DAYS: 

o Early Years – Tuesday and Friday 

o Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 3 & 4 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

o Year 5 & 6 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

• Every Thursday – Year 3 Swimming 

 

• Every Wednesday – Reception Swimming 

 

• Mondays – Family Learning Session – 1:00pm – 3:00pm – Nursery and 

Reception 

 

• Tuesday 24th January – Challenging Behaviour Course – 2:00pm – 

3:00pm (Four week course)  

 

• Wednesday 15th February – Valentines Disco 

 

• Monday 27th February 2023 – Family Learning Session – Years 3 & 4 

(Four week course) 

 

 

 

 

                             

 


